
 
From: Greg Hadlow [mailto:ceo@kulin.wa.gov.au]  
Sent: Monday, 28 May 2007 3:43 PM 
To: 2007 Electoral Distribution 
Subject: 2007 Electoral Distribution 

Submission 
  
Firstly I apologize for being late with a submission in relation to the 2007 Electoral Distribution 
process. 
  
Basically the Shire of Kulin agrees in principal with the submission prepared by the National 
Party WA. The proposals submitted by that party will see an electorate made up of 
predominately like communities and districts throughout the agricultural region. At present the 
Shire of Kulin is located in the far north west of the electoral district of Roe (along with the 
Shires of Kent and Lake Grace) with all three areas having little in common with the eastern 
area of Esperance. 
  
The proposal for a "Central Lakes" region also has the following advantages: 

• the town of Narrogin provides the majority of government services to our region and 
is centrally located. It makes sense to use the town of Narrogin as a central point in 
the electorate.  

• the district clearly has a great deal of Community of Interest in fields such as 
sport, agricultural mix i.e. wheat, sheep, rainfall etc and transport use and type. 

While this submission is brief my Council has read all of the submissions by the three major 
parties and believe that the National proposal best fits the needs of the agricultural region and 
consequently we provide our full support. 
  
Regards 
  
Greg Hadlow 
CEO, Shire of Kulin 
Ph   08 98801204 
Fax  08 98801221 
  

  

 

 

 


